
 

 

25 May 2015 

Ref. N0036 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

NorthConnex early work activities: survey work – at night on 

Pennant Hills Road in Wahroonga and Normanhurst 

 

From 31 May 2015, survey work will take place at night along sections of 

Pennant Hills Road, Wahroonga and Normanhurst. 

 

This work will take about 10 nights to complete, weather permitting and will 

involve the closure of Pennant Hills Road (lanes 1 and 2) from Normanhurst 

Road to 100m north of Pacific Highway (northbound and southbound). Please 

see attached map (see over) for further detail. 

 

To minimise impact on motorists work will occur outside peak times between 

8pm and 5pm. 

 

Plant and equipment for this work includes lighting towers, traffic control 

vehicles and signage, light vehicles, surveying tools and location mark-up paint. 

 

Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, residents 

and workers. Truck mounted variable message signs will be used on motorways 

to advise motorists of changes to traffic conditions. At least one lane will be 

maintained for access during the work. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will take steps to minimise any impact 

associated with this important work. 

 

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 

Information Centre at 354 - 356 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every 

Tuesday from 9am to 12noon and Thursday from 9am to 4pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 
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Map shows location of survey work along Pennant Hills Road, in Wahroonga and Normanhurst: 

 


